Dinaledi School
Dear Staff
It is with great pleasure that I am able to announce that the Minister of Education has identified our school as a Dinaledi Project school. In a press release it was stated that:
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 “The Council of Education Ministers (CEM) today at its meeting in Pretoria today approved a decision by the Minister of Education, Ms Naledi Pandor, MP, to increase the Dinaledi schools from one-hundred-and-two (102) to five-hundred-and-thirteen (513) in 2006. These schools are dedicated Mathematics and Science schools”.

Thank you for your support in the decision to accept this status. As arranged we will meet on Friday 23rd August to further discuss this matter.

If you are interested you may read the departmental briefing on the Dinaledi Project. Go to http://www.pmg.org.za/viewminute.php?id=4759
Yours truly

Silas Tindleni

Principal
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